
 

 

The final of The International Spelling Bee Contest took place on March 9, 2022, at 

The International School in Warsaw. The finals were attended by students of grades 

4-8 from five schools:  

1. Non-public Primary School Aurus,  

2. Szkoła Podstawowa nr 16 im. Tony Halika,  

3. The Canadian School of Warsaw,  

4. Szkoła Podstawowa Sióstr Nazaretanek,  

5. The International School 

A total of 20 students took part in the finals. 

Jury awarded places 3, 2, and 1 in the categories: grade 4, grade 5, grade 6, grade 7 

and grade 8. 

The International Spelling Bee Contest in the 2021/22 school year has been included 

in the list of contests scored by the Board of Education. 

 

 

    

 

 


